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1. Welcome/Introductions of businesses.  Meeting was called to order by Vice President interim Chairperson Jan Orbaker 7:29 p.m. 
Board Members and others:  VP and  Chair, Jan Orbaker, Secretary, Angie Delarosa, Warren Wendel, Treasurer,  J.P  Gutierrez ,Valerie Gutierrezz, Atty.Joyce Rapp,   John Bonson, Leonette Di Muro, Jim Lotito, Maribeth Lotito, Terri and Henry Lozano , Kathleen Texter, Cecil Karstensen, Marie Reynolds, Scott Reynolds, Scott Ward 3rd Dist.,Paul Gervasi, Valerie Caton, Jan Forrester, Catherine Barrios County Sheriff, Lt. Warrick, County Sheriff. (guest)Hummingbird, Lisa Diaz
2. Minutes approved    Leonette Di Muro/Maribeth Lotito . All in favor
3. Financial Report by Warren Wendel   Review balances in accounts. After discussion a motion was made by Kathleen Texter to raise the membership dues to 50.00 per each business  and 25.00 for each individual. Motion was seconded by Cecil Karstensen. All in favor. Warren announced he is takeing applications and dues at the meetings.
4. Chairman Report  Jan Orbaker introduced herself as interim VP and Chair 
5. Communications Lease for Chamber office was discussed.  This is the building at corner of Wabash and Mentone Blvd that has high visibility for the Chamber office. The members decided to pursue, and a motion was made by Jim Lotito to get bids on what work will be needed. Kathleen seconded and all others in favor.
7.  Lieutenant Warrick and Catherine Barrios from Sheriffs Dept  They reported on calls for service for our area.  Mostly trespassing not major crimes. The department had a crime free program at Friendly Hills Mobile Park. The Deputy that was hurt at the Crafton accident is doing good. Lt. Warrick talked about CHP and traffic, parking and abandoned vehicles. They spoke of the We-tip program and gave number. Catherine said to call non-emergency dispatch. 
8.  New Business  Kathleen Texter talked about getting murals done, crosswalks and capitalizing on Mentone as gateway to SB Mountains. Ideas for Golf Tournament, Photo’s with Santa for a fee, a parade, ice cream socials, scavenger hunts. Activities, citrus festival and other ideas.  She expressed her opinion about the Film Festival stating it does not benefit Mentone residents. There was discussion.
9 Old Business  Angie went over past years Film Festival and theater type seating. Kathleen reported that the plaque for the Vietnam Vet is now installed at the Post Office under the flagpole.  A ceremony with the color guards and community will be set up later on. 
10. MACA No Report   
1 Ways and Means Jim followed up regarding the help that is required for Golf Tournaments or any events. Committees need to be formed with more volunteers to help. Sponsorships need to be solicited and procured to help enhance events. 
12 Information  NONE
Adjourn  8:12 p.m  Jim motioned and Leonette seconded.  All in favor. 
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